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13th June 2023 

 

Nursery Transition 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

 

 

We are extremely excited to welcome your child to our nursery class this next academic year.  To help 

with a smooth transition, we are able to share with you some dates for you and your child to come into 

school and start building our partnership, to support your child’s journey with us as they embark on their 
new venture! 

 

On Monday 10th July 4.30pm, we are holding a workshop, for you to find out more about the transition 

for September, routines and expectations of your child’s nursery year.  It will also be an opportunity to 

meet some of our team who your child will be with next year.  At this workshop, we will hand out packs 

for completion, which includes information you will need for your child’s year in nursery.  You will also 
have the opportunity to book your home visit slot for September. 

 

Starting this week, on Wednesday 14th June, we are opening the nursery classroom to start transitions 

for your child into our nursery.  Every Wednesday and Thursday until the first transition session in school 

time (see below) we are inviting you and your child to come in for a settling in session.  Please choose 

one date and call through to the office to book your session.  We have a maximum of 6 children (and 

their grown-ups) available to attend each date and invite you to sign up for one date per child.  The dates 

available are: 

 

Wednesday 14th June 

Thursday 15th June 

Wednesday 21st June  

Thursday 22nd June 

Wednesday 28th June 

Thursday 29th June 

Wednesday 5th July 

Thursday 6th July 

 

These sessions will run from 3.40pm-4.30pm and we ask that you enter through the front of the school, 

where you will be asked to sign in.  It offers the opportunity for your child to play within the environment 

and meet the team, with a smaller number of children around them, so to familiarise themselves with 

their new classroom before the first transition day for the class altogether (see below). 
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Following these sessions, Friday 7th July 8.45-11.15am is the first session we will hold for your child to 

meet their new friends and classmates together as a new nursery class. Please enter through the side 

gate (in the car park) where our staff will register your child for the session. 

 

Following this, on Wednesday 19th July 1.30 - 3.20pm, we are offering another opportunity for your child 

to come into the nursery as part of their settling in.  After this afternoon session, we would like to invite 

you in to school, at 3.45pm, to meet the nursery team.  For the session, please use the side gate in the 

car park and if you would like to meet the team, please wait until 3.45pm when you will be invited back 

to meet the team.  Please be aware that we will need to see out our current nursery children at the end 

of their school day between 3.30pm and 3.40pm. 

 

We hope you and your child are excited to become part of our school, joining us as we grow and build 

our community.  We look forward to welcoming you into the school very soon and encourage you to 

attend these events, so that we can answer any questions you may have. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  We look forward to seeing your children 

for the settling in sessions very soon! 

 

   

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs Emily Castle 

Deputy Head and EYFS Lead 
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